
PASTURE WALK:
Tiptoe Through the Turnips

Saturday, October 13, 2007
2:00p.m. rain or shine

Have you ever considered raising a crop of

brassicas for sheep or cattle feed? Here’s a

chance to see the process and a little bit of the

results first hand. Edgefield Farm is conducting

a study, partially funded by a Sustainable

Agriculture Research and Education (SARE)

grant, of three different lamb finishing pro-

grams: one using pasture and supplemental

grain, one using turnips, and one using kale.

Come to a pasture walk and see the crops

and the lambs grazing them. Shepherd Bill

Fosher will discuss the benefits of the project

to date, as well as some of the challenges he has

faced. We’ll discuss plant productivity, animal

gains, economic considerations, and anything

else of interest to the group. Light refresh-

ments will be provided.

To be held at:

123 Coyote Canyon Road

West Chesterfield, NH

Please call Bill Fosher at 

603-399-9975 to register

and get directions.


